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Welcome Back! 

It has been great to see everyone settle quickly back into school for the new term. There are lots 
planned between now and Christmas; please check the website, X and blog for regular updates.  

First Year Parents’ Evening 

Thank you to everyone who supported this event. Feedback has been overwhelmingly positive; 
with some points to consider for future parents’ evenings. As a school we are committed to                   
continuously improving our home—school communication channels and we intend to hold a               
number of parent / carer focus groups to evaluate our reporting systems. If you would like to be a 
part of these groups please contact school enquiries (trinityhighenquiries@renfrewshire.gov.uk) 
and someone from the school will get in touch. 

School Planner 

The school planner is on our school website and can be accessed here. There are some upcoming 
dates that I would like to draw your attention to (below): 

 

 

 
Upcoming Dates 

Thursday 31st October S1 Halloween Disco (P6 and P7) 

Friday 1st November All Saints Day: Holyday of Obligation 

Friday 1st November  Issue S4 Tracking Reports 

Wed 6th and Fri 7th Nov S2 Retreat Days 

Tuesday 12th November S4 Parents Evening 

Friday 15th November Issue S5/6 Tracking Reports 

Thursday 28th November S5/6 Parents Evening 
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Satchel One  

 

As a parent or guardian, you can log into Satchel One for visibility of your child's homework tasks 
and upcoming assessments. In order to ensure effective communication we also use Satchel One 
to publish whole-school announcements and letters. This year, there has been an administration 
issue between two systems which has delayed this being operational. This is now resolved and we 
can now utilise this useful resource. 

 

Parents who are not set up / registered will receive an introductory letter next week. Your                         
introductory letter will provide info on how to set up your account - please contact the school 
office if you do not receive the letter by Friday 1st November or you have forgotten your details.  

 

S1 Pupils will log in to Satchel One this week with all S1 pupils signed up by Thursday 31st October. 

 

To receive notification on your phone of newly published announcements, go to Settings /                  
Notifications in the app and slide the 'Push' toggle in the Notices section.  

 

The link below provides more info as well as video tutorials on setting up your account and using 
Satchel One (scroll to the bottom of the page for video tutorials): 

 

https://help.satchelone.com/en/articles/2912165-logging-in-as-a-parent 

Study Café 

Study Café, an informal space for young people to undertake independent study with teaching 
staff available for support, runs every Tuesday and Thursday (4—5pm). This will resume for this 
term on Tuesday 29th November.  

 

Last term the turn out for Study Café was incredible; we are looking forward to seeing more 
young people this term! 
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